HF Choir Parents Association
c/o HF High School Choir Department
999 Kedzie Avenue
Flossmoor, IL 60422
hfmusictours@gmail.com
hffpac.org

October 2018

Dear Supporter of Music Education:

In March 2019, the Homewood-Flossmoor High School Master Singers will travel to and perform in Italy.  They will spend their Spring Break performing and sharing musical, cultural and social experiences while serving as youth ambassadors for our country and community.  The annual music tour is an extraordinary opportunity for our local student musicians, and an experience the students have been working toward since grade school.

[bookmark: _GoBack]To help defray the costs, the HF Choral Parents Association and the HF Fine and Performing Arts Council will host a fundraising auction on Saturday, January 19, 2019. We expect about 350 people to attend.

We hope you will be able to support our efforts by donating a product or service as an auction item. Auction items typically include personal services, get-away packages, sports tickets, or gift certificates.

Or you might want to make a monetary donation or sponsor some aspect of our event. Enclosed please find additional information about sponsorship opportunities.

All donations are welcome and will be acknowledged in the auction program and promotional materials used to display the auction items.  Moreover, all donations are tax deductible.

Thank you in advance for your thoughtful consideration of our request, and we hope we can count on your generous support.  Together we can make the musical dreams of these talented, hard-working students come true.

Sincerely,





Nona Reidel				Jennie Bohlman
Auction Co-Chair			Auction Co-Chair


The H-F High School Choir Tour 2019 is being sponsored by the Homewood-Flossmoor Fine and Performing Arts Council. All donations are tax deductible through the Homewood-Flossmoor Fine and Performing Arts Council Foundation (H-F FPAC Foundation), a 501©3 corporation under the Internal Revenue Code.
Tax ID #45-2381675
